
 

 

January 04, 2025 
 
DGM – Corporate Relations   The Listing Department  
BSE Ltd.  National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers          Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C-1, Block G 
Dalal Street  
Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 500408  

Bandra – Kurla Complex Bandra (East)  
Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Code: TATAELXSI 

 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
 Sub.:  Intimation regarding a fire incident 
 
This is to inform that a minor fire incident occurred in one of the electrical control rooms at 
Tata Elxsi’s premises located at Neyyar, Technopark campus in Trivandrum on the evening 
of January 03, 2025.   
  
The fire was swiftly brought under control, and the emergency procedures worked as 
designed. As a precautionary measure, all personnel were evacuated from the building, and 
all employees and personnel are reported safe. There has been no substantial loss of property 
or any injuries suffered by any personnel.  
  
The incident has not impacted our business operations and normal operations will resume 
from Monday.  
  
The incident has been reported to the insurers, and the Company is currently in the process of 
filing claims for the losses and damages incurred due to the fire.  
  
Any further material development in this regard will be updated.  
  
This is for your information and records. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Tata Elxsi Limited  
 
 
Cauveri Sriram 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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